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Weekly News – Friday 13th December 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you for all of the shoe boxes that you sent in. The 
children had great fun this week designing and making 
their buzzwire games. We will be finishing these off next 
week and the children will be bringing them home.  

We have been continuing with times tables this week and 
all of the children have sat their silver badge test. They will 
bring their scores home so that you will know how to help 
them further. Please remember the children are expected 
to know up to 12 x12 by the end of year 4.  

As we have been carrying on with our Romeo and Juliet 
writing, we have not been able to send the English books 
home for you to see. This will happen in the first week 
back next term.  

The children have been working hard rehearsing the 
songs for the concert and we would appreciate your 
support to make sure their words are learnt by Tuesday.  

Next week be a very exciting final week with the party 
and panto on Thursday. The children may wear their party 
clothes.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  
P 

Homework Reminder 

Concert words are a focus over the weekend!  

 

Date Reminders 
Monday 16th December 

Italian Day 

Tuesday 17th December 

Winter Concert at All Saints 
Church 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas party & panto day 

Friday 20th December 

Talent show finals. 

End of term - 1:30 finish. 

Announcements 
Parents who are walking to 
and from church have been 
informed. Thank you to 
everyone who volunteered, it 
is great to have your support.  


	Homework Reminder
	Date Reminders
	Announcements

